
 

 

 

Our ref: D####### 

Contact: Kevin Parry 

31 May 2024 

Nandu Datar  
Australian Energy Market Operator 

Sent by email to nandu.datar@aemo.com.au 

 

Notice of ERA Fee for 2024/25 – Gas Retail Market (WA) 

In accordance with section 362B of the Retail Market Procedures (WA), the following 
information is provided to the Australian Energy Market Operator: 
 
The total Regulator Fee for 2024/25 will be nil. This amount consists of: 

- In relation to subclause (6)(a) the amount of the Regulator’s approved budget for 

2024/25 is estimated at $22,500. 

- In relation to subclause (4) the amount of over-recovery for 2023/24 is $28,037.92. 

Should you require any further information, please contact Kevin Parry on (08) 6557 7976. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kevin Parry 
Manager Finance 


